STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD

BOARD MEETING MINUTES




                        January 11, 2001

Note:  Copies of the orders, decisions, and resolutions mentioned in these minutes can be obtained from Maureen Marché, State Water Resources Control Board, Post Office Box 100, Sacramento, California, 95812-0100; or call (916) 341-5600.

CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order by Arthur G. Baggett, Jr., Acting Chair, January 11, 2001, at 1:00 p.m.,

in the First-Floor Hearing Room, 901 "P" Street, Sacramento, California

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT
Arthur G. Baggett, Jr., Mary Jane Forster, John Brown and Peter S. Silva. 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT

None
STAFF PRESENT

Andrew Sawyer, Dan Frink and Ernie Mona.

OTHERS PRESENT

Greg Crompton, Richard Dahms, Donn Wilson, David Aladjem, David Gothrow, Jim Ackles, Clay Maynard, James Connell, Ethel McElfresh, Jack Warren, Bob Lenaard, Christy Bartow, Carole Chadima, Dennis Pooler, Don L. Graham, Tom Schultz, John Nicoletti, Bob Harlan, Bill Lewis, John Gilbert, Nicole Montna Van Vleck, Mark ennelly, Gary Plasterer, Joe Conant, Jim Van Tress, Hennelly, Gary Plasterer, Joe Conant, Jim Van Tress, Larry Combs, Chris Burton and Alex Rate.
WATER RIGHTS

17.  Proposed Water Right Decision Regarding Protection of Fishery Resources and Other Issues Relating to Diversion and Use of Water From the Lower Yuba River
The Chairman closed the workshop and continued the Board meeting from December 4, 2000 in 

order to hear comments from those parties who attended the December 4 Board Meeting and

did not have the opportunity to be heard on the proposed Yuba River decision.

R. Dahms, G. Crompton, D. Wilson, D. Aladjem, J. Gilbert,  D. Gothrow, J. Ackles, C. Maynard, 

J. Connell, E. McElfresh, J. Warren, C. Bartow, B. Lenaard, C. Chadima, D. Graham, D. Pooler,

T. Schultz, B. Harlan, J. Nicoletti, B. Lewis, M. Hennelly, N. Van Vleck, J. Conant, G. Plasterer,

J. Van Tress, L. Combs, C. Burton, and A. Rate.

The Chairman announced that the earliest the next Board meeting could be scheduled is February 15, 2001, but that parties would be notified in writing of the exact time, date and location.  (Note:  The Board meeting was scheduled for March 1, 2001.)

ADJOURNMENT

The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 3:30 p.m.


